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Public Accounts and Estimates Committee 
PAEC@parliament.vic.gov.au 

Dear Chair, 

Please note the below correction to my 2022 Treasury portfolio PAEC hearing transcript: 

• Page 31, third paragraph, "commission would make recommendations favourable to
Victoria" should read "commission would make recommendations unfavourable to
Victoria.”

Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

TIM PALLAS MP 
Treasurer 

26/5/2022




